
We look forward to welcoming you to the Club on Sunday 11
th

 October 2020 for our Mixed 

Open competition. Please find attached the start sheet for your reference. 

Please do not plan to arrive at the club more than 45 minutes ahead of your tee time. 

Registration takes place in the Pro shop. Please use hand sanitiser provided before entering 

the clubhouse. Government guidelines direct that you must wear a face covering when inside 

the clubhouse until seated in the bar or restaurant area. For convenience we recommend 

nominating one of your team to register the whole team. For the protection of all, the surfaces 

inside the clubhouse have been treated with a product called Zoono. This provides an 

invisible, anti-viral protective film. 

The Pro shop will provide score cards, offer an optional 2’s competition and remind you of 

the competition format. You will be responsible for filling in your team names, handicaps and 

tee time. To help us monitor numbers you will also be asked whether you intend to stay for a 

meal after golf. Full details are given at the foot of this email. Please change into your golf 

shoes in the car park. Locker rooms will be open, but only for access to the toilet facilities 

and hand washing. 

Please make your way to the 1st tee at least 10 minutes before your tee time. One of our 

Starters will be there to see you off. Once you have completed your round, we respectfully 

ask that you vacate the premises following your post golf drinks / meal. We are obliged to 

record and maintain contact details for each person using the refreshment facilities, so please 

be prepared to take a few minutes to provide your name, mobile number or email address if 

we don’t already have them. 

If you have any concerns about COVID-19 measures please do not hesitate to get in touch 

and we will do our utmost to make sure you feel comfortable.  

Lastly, could we please ask you to share these guidelines with your team so that 

everyone is aware of the protocol. 

 

All of the Management, Staff and Members are so thankful to you and your team for 

supporting this Open. Please, enjoy the course, club and fun day out. 

ON ARRIVAL: 

REGISTRATION – In the Pro Shop, team registration, optional 2’s, collect score cards, 

select food options. Please remember to wear a face covering within the shop. 

FOOD OPTIONS (for post golf)  

A) Beef or Pork Baps with roatie 

B) Sunday Roast  

C) Fish and Chips  

D) Various sandwiches (with chips option) 

 

TOILET FACILITIES – One-way system in place via the front door, hand sanitizing 

stations are located by the front door and around club house. Showers/lockers will be out of 

use. 



COMPETITION FORMAT – Stableford Greensomes,. White tees men Red tees ladies 

7/16 combined handicap. Play from ladies card. 

STARTER – Our starters will be situated by the 1st tee to see you play off. They will advise 

you on usual klaxon warnings, competition format etc. 

OUT ON THE COURSE – There is an eco-toilet situated by the 9th green - extremely 

basic!  Hand sanitizer only inside each cubicle. 150yd markers to the centre of the green. 

Please do not touch flag sticks and use the ball retriever fitted at the foot of each pin. 

LOCAL RULE: Pick and place in all bunkers, place within 6ins, no nearer the pin. 

UPON COMPLETION – Please put completed cards inside the Competition Box positioned 

just inside the front door. Cards will remain untouched for 72hrs. We aim to publish results 

w/c 19
th

 October. Prizes will be in the form of vouchers and will be put in the post asap. 

Unfortunately, we are unable to accommodate a prize presentation.  

POST GOLF DRINKS / MEAL – Once you have changed your shoes, please make your 

way upstairs to the bar / restaurant. Please wait by the ‘Please Wait to be Seated’ sign, where 

one of the waiting staff will ask for your start time and show you to your table – this way we 

can keep track of the number of people in one area. Anti-bac gel will also be available at that 

station. Tables have been arranged in a safe pattern and we respectfully ask that these are not 

moved around. There is a one-way exit point from upstairs, this is via the fire exit – if in 

doubt please speak a member of staff. 

We look forward to seeing you and hope you will enjoy your time at our club. However, in 

the current circumstances we respectfully ask you vacate the clubhouse once you have 

finished your drinks and/or food.      Thank you.  


